
  Glenview Senior Public School  
School Council 

 
December 10, 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian:    
 
From all of us on School Council, we’d like to wish a warm Season’s Greetings to all our new and returning 
Glenview families. 
 
For your information, the School Council holds regular virtual meetings open to the entire Glenview community. 
These are generally held on the second Tuesday of each month.  The meeting dates, and other information about 
Council can be found on the Glenview school website.  The success of the school council relies on the 
participation and commitment of many Glenview parents, so ​please join us. 
 
Glenview Senior Public School, School Council traditionally begins the school year with a request for a 
tax-deductible donation of $50.00 or more​ per family (or any amount you feel is appropriate).  These donations 
are very important, as they constitute our major income source for the upcoming year.  Proceeds are used to 
improve both classroom and school facilities, as well as enhance school programs.  Given the unique COVID 
circumstances this year, the funds will be used towards additional laptops, digital textbooks and other resources 
to ensure all our students and teachers have access to the technology required to smoothly transition between 
in-person and remote learning, and in future the same technology will be used to update and enhance our school 
computer lab.  Apart from these initiatives, any remaining funds will be used to support Glenview students.   
 
Glenview Senior Public School, School Council has ​charitable status​ and as a result, can issue income tax 
receipts for all donations over $25.00 to both individuals and businesses.  So, if you are interested in a year-end 
tax deduction, or your company/business has a “fund matching” program, we hope you will consider Glenview as 
a recipient for contributions.   
 
Effective immediately Glenview families wishing to make their contributions electronically or by credit card, 
may do so by clicking on the following link ​www.sagoto.com/gspsc/donate 
Please note that we do not accept donations through the TDSB Cash Online portal. 
 
As a result of COVID, teachers are unable to accept payments, however, for those Glenview families that would 
prefer to make their donations using cash or cheque, a Council member will be outside the main school entrance 
between ​8:45am and 9:00am ​ each weekday morning starting on ​Friday, December 11​th ​ through to Friday, 
December 18 ​th​ to collect contributions.  Please fill out the information below to submit along with the funds. 
Cheques should be made payable to ​Glenview Senior Public School, School Council.   
 
Also, you will soon start to receive ​Parentview ​, which ​ ​is a regular newsletter, published and sent by email (email 
addresses already on file at Glenview).  This newsletter talks about past and future Glenview events and helps 
parents and students to stay organized. 
 
Thank you so much for your generosity and support.  We would also like to wish all our Glenview families a 
happy and healthy holiday season. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Glenview Senior Public School,  
School Council  
 

http://www.sagoto.com/gspsc/donate


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glenview Senior Public School,  
School Council 

 
Cash or Cheque Contribution Form 

2020/2021 
 

 
Student’s Name ____________________________________  Class ______________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Name _____________________________________  Home Phone ________________________________ 
 
Home Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 
   
 
I have enclosed: 

❒ $50.00 

❒ $100.00 

❒ $250.00 ❒​ Cheque  

❒ Other $_________________ ❒​ Cash  
 
 

● Only fill out this information if you will be contributing using cash or a cheque. 
● Cheques payable to ​Glenview Senior Public School, School Council​.  ​Cheques preferred, cash accepted. 
● All contributions of $25.00 or more will receive a tax receipt. 
● Please submit the completed information portion along with your payment between ​8:45am – 9:00am​ on ​Friday​, 

December 11 through Friday, December 18, 2020​ to the council member outside the main school entrance. 
 
 

Thank you! 
 


